
 

 

 

 
 

This newsletter denotes the half way point of the academic year and what a year! I just wanted to 
remind you of all the benefits that children at this school get: 

• Free breakfast club available to Reception children up to Year 6 every day from 8 
am. 

• Free swimming lessons which many schools charge for. 

• Free after school clubs again which many schools charge for. 

• Free tutoring classes for both children and parents. 

• Subsidised school trips 

• Free homework clubs for KS2 
The list goes on and on. All we ask in return is: 

• That you give positivity and support to your child 

• Discuss and talk to the school when you have a problem- we have an excellent pastoral team 

• You abide by the school timings 

• You support school events and look at the website for updates 

• You come to parent consultations if asked. 
 
All parents who come to this school sign the home school contract, please make sure that you do 
your bit and if we are not adhering to the high standards that we set ourselves in school, then please 
book an appointment to discuss. 
 
Thank you to the 99% of parents who support the school and all that we want. Your children are the 
future, we all want the best for them and everyone who works here does care. We want Broad Heath 
to live up to its reputation of” School of the Year” so please join us in partnership in enabling this to 
happen. 
 
Happy holidays- we break up Friday 18th February at the normal time and come back on Monday 
28th February. Breakfast club will be on and after school clubs will be on the website so please sign 
up if you want your child to attend. 
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